
  

                           ANNUAL TRAIL RIDE   

                     To Benefit 

                       St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital   

                        SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2025 

 

Trail will be marked; you may ride out anytime after 9 AM 

This year’s ride is again dedicated in memory of a longtime BHA member, 
Charles “Chick” Skinner. Chick was an avid supporter of St. Jude’s Hospital; 
this fundraiser was our largest over many years.  Let’s keep up the great 
work and have an equally great time! 

Anyone who wishes may ride again in the afternoon! 

St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital was founded by actor Danny Thomas 
to treat children with cancer and devastating diseases and to specialize in 
research into the causes and treatments of these illnesses.  Patients receive 
treatment at no cost to the family beyond the amount of their insurance.   

Over the past 15 years BHA has sent more than $40,000 to St. Jude’s.  Let’s 
maintain our track record --- we have much to be thankful for!     

 

Pledge forms will be available at the Secretary & Food stands or you may 
call Betty (315-725-0767) to obtain your pledge form.  Obtain pledges from 
your fiends & family and then come and enjoy the day with us while we 
help some very special children!     


